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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Jones requesting two additional lights be placed in the
alley between Park Avenue and Villa Street in the 1700 block to match the alley lights in the 1800
block between Howe Street and Franklin Street.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 08-27-19: Defer
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